APPOINTMENT

Approving the reappointment of Patricia A. McCullough to serve as a member of the Property Assessment Appeals and Review Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2007.

SPONSORED BY COUNCIL MEMBER FONTANA

In Council November 16, 2004.

Read and approved by Motion of Council.

Rich Fitzgerald

President of Council

Attest.

John Mascio

Chief Clerk of Council



County of Allegheny

ROOM 119 • 436 GRANT STREET • PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 412.350.6575 • 412.350.6499 (FAX) RFITZGERALD@COUNTY.ALLEGHENY.PA.US

November 22, 2004

Patricia McCullough 1804 Tyris Drive Pittsburgh, PA 15241

Dear Ms. McCullough:

This is to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Council held on November 16, 2004, Council approved your reappointment to serve as a member of the Property Assessment Appeals and Review Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2007.

Congratulations on your appointment.

Sincerely,

Rich Fitzgerald, President District 11 Representative

RF/fb